Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Enzen Global Ltd
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
I would like a list of all payments made to Enzen Global Ltd - Supplier ID 110080
Answer:
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain. 

This information is published on our website monthly.  The link is as follows:
www.leicester.gov.uk/data.  Payments data is under ‘Spending’ which can be accessed by scrolling down to the middle of this page.  
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


